
 

Meldrum & Bourtie Parish Church 
Scottish Charity Number: SC015960 

 

Booking Form. 

Full name: 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Preferred method of contact: 

Email:   Telephone:    

Telephone number: 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email address: 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please enter the date of the service you wish to attend: 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Number in your household group (including yourself): 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

(we will 

not be able to allow admittance to church  if this box is not ticked). 

YES 



 

Meldrum & Bourtie Parish Church 
Scottish Charity Number: SC015960 

Worshipping together again: 
 

• If you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19 or have been in contact 

with anyone experiencing these symptoms, please do not come to church 

• Please arrive in good time as there may be queuing both inside and outside 

the building  

• Please enter through the front door  

• As you approach the building you will notice tape on the path to show social 

distance markings. Please use these markings to help you enter the building in 

a socially distanced manner  

• There are hand sanitiser stations located at the front entrance and at the rear 

exit door. Please use the hand sanitiser before entering the sanctuary  

• In accordance with Test and Protect, Scotland’s approach to preventing the 

spread of COVID-19 in the community, we are required to take the contact 

details of the lead member of every household who attends church  

• The Scottish Government has advised the wearing of face coverings in 

churches is now mandatory. Masks will be available at the door if required  

• At this time, we will not be allowed to sing hymns (although we can play 

music)  

• We will try and ensure you and your household will be allocated seats      

together  

• A member of the Welcome Team will take you to your seat 

• We will not be able to share fellowship over a tea or coffee served at the end 

of the service,  If you need water, please bring your own  

• All Bibles and paper materials have been removed and all Bible readings will 

be on the screen. You are welcome to bring your own Bible  

• We encourage you to give your offering electronically at this time. If that is 

not possible the Collection Plates will be situated in the vestibule as you enter 

the church. 

• In the event of a fire, please leave the building as quickly as possible. It will 

not be necessary to maintain the 2m distance in this instance, both front and 

rear doors will be open to expedite a safe and quick exit.  

 


